
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

JULY 15, 2019 

  

The Board of the CCREA met prior to our regular meeting on Monday, July 15, 

2019 at 9:30 am.  Present were John Reida, Mike Ball, Bob Beard, Melvin Holton, 

Yvonne Griffith, Judy Sheppard, Marianne Reida and JoAnn Mann.  Absent – 

Roswell Story, David Stone and Bill Pardue.   

We discussed membership and how to get old members involved by calling and 

inviting them to come to the August BBQ.  Meeting was adjourned at 10 am to 

discuss further at the regular meeting. 

The Regular Board meeting was called to order by President John Reida at 10:30 

am at the West Cobb Senior Center. 

Invocation led by President Reida, and the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag by John 

Osborne. 

Welcome was given by President Reida.  No new members are special guest (except 

or speaker) were present. 

Under the weather/special needs – Please keep all members and their families in 

prayer for good health. 

Birthdays and Anniversaries for July:  Mike Ball and Yvonne Griffith.  Celebrating 

Anniversaries – Mike Ball and Judy Sheppard, 48 years!!!   Congratulations. 

Program:  Bob Beard introduced our speaker, Former Chairman of the Cobb 

County Board of Commissioners Bill Byrne.  He also served in the Marine Corp. He 

spoke on his experience in serving in the Marine in 1967 – very interested.  We 

honor all our members who serviced in any branch of service. 

Secretary minutes and Treasurer’s Report were approved. 

President Reida gave an update on Technology – Gas Marketing.  The best months 

to check on the Public Service website for good rates are October and November.  

Most companies give Senior Citizens and Military discounts. 

Congratulate Bob Galante winner of our $25. Gift card drawing for Home Depot. 

See Mike Ball to pay dues. 



The next meeting will be on Monday August 19
th

 at 11 AM at the West Cobb Senior 

Center.  This is our annual BBQ luncheon catered by Zeigler’s.  Bring your spouse 

or significant other. 

 

Have a Bless Day!!!! 

 

Secretary, 

Jo Ann Mann 

 


